

July Newsletter

As I write this it is pouring with rain and blowing a gale which makes it easier to accept hunting is over for another season!

Closing hunt was held at John and Jan Hargreaves. It was lovely to have some foot (quad) followers and visitors come along.

Thanks to everyone who sponsored a hound this season, the trophy's will be at the AGM The Winning Hounds were:

Most Improved - Vision (Sandy Rankilor)

New Entrant - Arrest (Bullock Family)

Best Hunting Hound - Pirate (Lotty van der Mark)

The winner of the Barbeque raffle wasFelicia! A very deserving winner who does heaps for the club and is often overlooked in the thank yous. Thanks to all who sold tickets to make this a successful fundraiser.

Hunt AGM.

Friday 14th of August at Maungaturoto Country Club, the meeting starts at 8pm Dinner available from 6pm, we would love to see of you there for the evening.

Thanks to those who helped put the show jumps away for the winter. Many hands meant this was done quickly before it started to rain. There are many poles which are rotting through so we need to look at getting replacements so we can continue to build good courses.

Melissa Marlows phone number 021 026 46606 if anyone wants to buy some of her beautiful photos she took at the Pouto Hunt weekend.

There is lots of earth works happening at the kennels due to flood damage washing out the front of the dam. Some fairly major work will be necessary to repair and upgrade this. Thanks to Bruce for all his efforts to sort these issues out.

See you soon

Janine



Kaipara Hunt 2020 Report for NZHA AGM

After an extremely hot dry summer and Covid -19 Kaipara Hunt had its Opening Hunt on Sunday 24th May.

We had a new card waiting in the wings and managed 12 Hunts which included a combined weekend with Northland Hunt and a weekend hunt at Pouto Peninsular.

Most of our members choose to continue to pay their subs and be loyal to their Hunt so our membership has stayed stable.

Kaipara Hunt is funded by a cattle scheme, our annual trek, manning the gates at the Kumeu Show, Sunday rides, show jumping evenings and a raffle with a BBQ being donated by PMG Whangarei.

At this stage, our Hunting properties are all safe, but the growth of the towns can be seen all around us.

We are extremely lucky to have a dedicated president, secretary/treasurer and huntsman along with a great committee and members who work together for the better of Kaipara Hunt and the sport of hunting.

Val Nelson - Joint Master

You are invited to

HUNT AGM Fri 14th Aug 8pm

at Maungaturoto Country Club
Come along from 6pm, dinner available
Please RSVP to Albert so he can let the kitchen know

Thanks to our sponsors



BMW Sport Horses

We take in horses for schooling and fitness training Michelle Wakeling Ph 021 347364 (9 431294) Email:bmwsporthorse@icloud.com



Pacific Motor Group Ltd





NEWSLETTER Hot on the Scent

Bits and Bobs

Hello

Bits and Bobs

The hunt house has got new carpets and doors in the bedrooms which have been repainted including the bathroom since the Queen's Birthday deluge. The new drainage behind the house is working well and has coped with three deluges since then.

Fortunately the hounds got "half a season" hunting in.

Thanks to our landowners.

Go Hare

Daf



Thanks to our sponsors



BMW Sport Horses

We take in horses for schooling and fitness training Michelle Wakeling Ph 021 347364 09 4312940 Email:bmwsporthorse@icloud.com



Pacific Motor Group Ltd

